
Hello Orcas! The STEM fair binder and presentation board are due 

on Wednesday, February 15th. Please refer to the student packet 

that your child received, or to the link on our website, http://

orlandoscience.org/elementary/index.php/explore/stem-fair. As stat-

ed before, this counts as a mandatory project for Grades 3-5, and 

not completing this will affect your child's grade.  

On February 17th, OSES will have their annual STEM fair! All stu-

dents will get the chance to display their board. If you have any 

questions, please contact Ms. Knight at  

rachel.knight@orlandoscience.org. 

Dear OSES Family Members, 

 

Progress Reports go home on Friday, February 17th. Please be sure to check your 

OSES Connect account for any missing assignments. Parent-Teacher Conference 

days are the 21st and 23rd of February. 

 

Congratulations to all of the students who participated in the Curtis Science Chal-
lenge at the Orlando Science Center. Take a look at Page 10 for pictures of the 

challenges our students had! 

 

The Smile Mile is March 4th. If you haven’t already, please sign up for this great 

event. Students who register will receive dress down passes. We hope to you eve-

ryone there. 

 

Characters of the Month have been announced! Check out Page 9! 

 

We hope you enjoy your weekend and look forward to seeing your student on 

Monday. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Singleton 

Principal 

Principal’s Corner 
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ploring the relationships 

between addition and 

subtraction. In Ms. Yam-

nitz and Ms. Haecherl’s 

class students have start-

ed working on addition 

and the concept of bring-

ing groups together to 

get a sum. In science all 

classes are discussing ani-

mal classifications. Stu-

dents are learning to 

identify the differences 

between different groups 

of animals (reptiles, birds, 

This week has been an-

other busy one in kin-

dergarten. In reading 

the students are doing a 

kindness study to see 

how they can treat oth-

ers with kindness. After 

learning our ORCAS 

core values last week 

the students are doing a 

great job. Student in Ms. 

Menoff and Ms. 

McGee’s class have 

been working on fact 

families in math and ex-

Kindergarten 

mammals, etc.). In social 

students we are studying 

the importance of Valen-

tine’s Day. Students are 

using various read alouds 

and videos to complete 

K-W-L charts to track 

their learning. Please 

communicate with your 

child’s teacher regarding 

any Valentine’s Day cele-

bration that will be oc-

curring next week.  

 

  1st Grade 
with long e vowel 

teams. For reading, they 

studied cause and ef-

fect and characters in 

their story. For math, 

they continued studying 

2D shapes by using 

them to compose new 

shapes and make frac-

tions. 

 

Ms. Swank and Ms. An-

derson's class worked 

on writing bio poems. 

They learned about 

multiple meaning 

words and learned 

how to compare au-

thors’ reasons in two 

stories. In Math, they 

are continuing to 

learn about length. 

Ms. Strickland and 

Mrs. Parker's class 

worked on teamwork 

this week. For writing 

they practiced ex-

panding their sentenc-

es, and writing words 
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2nd Grade cream for dessert!  

Ms. Alfiky's class has 

been working hard on 

mastering telling time. 

Mrs. Bonnell's class is 

practicing measure-

ment with an at home 

project where they 

have to measure 5 

people in inches and 

feet/inches and make 

a presentation of their 

data. 

Congratulations sec-

ond and third grade 

for winning the First 

Annual OSES Great 

Kindness Challenge! 

Students were treated 

to a picnic outside 

during lunch and ice 

  3rd Grade you know that the Amur Ti-

ger's urine smells like but-

tered popcorn?  

Mrs. Murphee and Ms. Kish 

worked together to have 

their students' design t-shirts 

for Valentine's Day.  

They tied in the character 

traits of: cooperative and 

considerate towards others.  

All classes are looking for-

ward to the STEM fieldtrip 

at Astroskate!  

The classes are working to-

wards completing the Study 

Island assignments before 

FSA.  

The teachers are using the 

data from the previous MAP 

scores to review skills and 

strengthen any areas of con-

cern.  

In the classrooms: The classes 

are studying Life Science. Mrs. 

Cybulski tied in Reading/

Science by reading aloud, Mr. 

Popper's Penguins.  

Her students followed the 

story by researching penguins. 

Ms. Kish's class researched 

endangered animals by using 

www.worldwildlife.org. 

The students created a poster 

that included: diet, habitat, 

size, and interesting facts. Did 
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 tribe and the Seminole Wars in 

their social studies text. Mrs. 

Anderson’s friends have also 

been very busy with their STEM 

fair projects. They have put a lot 

of time and effort into these 

projects, and they will be on 

display for the STEM fair next 

Friday!  

 

Ms. Thomas’ class had a busy 

week. In Reading, we learned 

about the legend of St. Valentine 

and the history of chocolate. 

We also assembled our mail-

boxes for our treat exchange. In 

Math, we continued our unit on 

three-dimensional shapes and 

volume. In Science, we dis-

cussed the impact space explo-

ration has had on Florida’s 

economy. In Social Studies, we 

took our Chapter 4 test. We 

also spent Wednesday preparing 

for our Reading and Math FSAs. 

Our Writing FSA is 2 ½ weeks 

away! Please practice writing 

skills with your child in order to 

help them feel confident for this 

important test. 

Mrs. Anderson’s friends are con-

tinuing to practice their writing 

for the FSA. They did a mock 

opinion writing FSA last week to 

prepare them for the big test 

later this month. They are learn-

ing how to better organize their 

essays and are becoming experts 

at using text evidence. In math, 

Mrs. Anderson’s friends are 

wrapping up their unit on com-

paring and finding equivalent 

fractions. They spent this week 

reviewing and doing learning 

centers to better understand 

how to work with common de-

nominators. They will start to 

learn about adding and subtract-

ing fractions next! They also did 

another SCOOT activity to 

show their knowledge of simpli-

fying fractions. In science, Mrs. 

Anderson’s friends have just fin-

ished their unit on Earth and 

Space and have learned all about 

the moon phases and how the 

seasons change. They are now 

learning about the Seminole 

4th Grade 
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This week they com-

peted a group project 

on the different types 

of figurative language. 

Students found figura-

tive language in texts 

and created their own. 

Each group presented 

their projects to the 

class. 

This week Ms. Farrell's 

and Mrs. Culverwell's 

classes are learning 

about energy. Outsid-

er of the textbook 

lessons, they used bal-

loons to feel, hear and 

see static electricity.  

 

In reading students 

have been working on 

figurative language. 

5th Grade 
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This week, Kindergarten and first grade 

learned how to underhand and overhand 

throw while playing a tag game called 

“Catch and Chase.” 

 Second through fifth grade began a two 

week fitness unit this week. The students 

participated in fitness circuits and worked 

together with a partner to complete the 

workout. 

Specials: Physical Education 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

12 13 14 15 16 17 
 

Q3 Progress  
Reports 

 

3rd Grade 
Field Trip 

18 
 

SLA  
(9am-12pm) 

19 20 
 
No School! 

21 
 
 

K-2 Parent-
Teacher 

Conferences 

22 23 
 
 

3-5 Parent-
Teacher 

Conferences 

24 25 
 

SLA  
(9am-12pm) 

26 27 28 
 
2nd Grade 
Field Trip 

1 (March) 2 3 4 
 

FEBRUARY 2016 
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Characters of the Month 

Kindergarten 

Livia Schumacher 

Carlos Hakemer-Fernandez 

Izzah Sheikh 

Sophia Thomas 

1st Grade 

Siya Patel 

David Serpa 

Brayden Choi 

Idriss Bourkiza 

2nd Grade 

Angel Gutierrez 

Kaley Earl 

Yousef Abdelwahed 

Jayden Adair 

3rd Grade 

Amirah Ouaryachi 

Teja Dhulipala 

Zara Bhairo 

Snigdha Beesabathuni 

4th Grade 

Nehir Tas 

Jah’mari Alexander 

Samay Chudasama 

Toni-Rae Charles 

5th Grade 

Ddaniel Jittan 

Beatriz Gomez 

Aisar Aqel 

Chetna Gandhi 
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Congratulations to all of the students 
who participated in the Curtis Science 
Challenge at the Orlando Science Cen-
ter. OSES was well represented at this 

competition. Thank you to all the 
teachers and staff who help organize 

and prepare our students. 
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Hello!  
 
This year, submitting pictures to be considered for the yearbook is really easy. 
 
1. Go to http://www.hjeshare.com/eShare/Index.jsp or search for HJ ESHARE in the 
app store (Apple and Android). 
 

2. School Code: OSES2017 (case sensitive!) 
 
3. Fill out the acknowledgement information. 
 
4. Submit up to 10 pictures at a time. Once uploaded, you will be asked for the 
grade level of the student(s) in the picture. If it was a multi-grade event, such as 
Grandparents Night, just put K-2, 3-5, etc. If it is a single grade level, just put the 
number (1st grade = 1). It will also ask for the names of students and a brief de-
scription. If it is a class picture, you put "_____'s Class" or "Grade Level." All fields 
must have something.  
 
That's it! The deadline to submit pictures will be sometime in March. But please do 
not wait until the last minute, as I'd like to work on the book throughout the year.  

How to Submit pictures to be featured in the Yearbook! 

http://www.hjeshare.com/eShare/Index.jsp
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February Lunch Menu 


